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October 3, 2017 
 
Aaron Bourassa 
Great Falls Construction 
20 Mechanic Street  
Gorham, ME 
 
Reference:  
Framing Inspection 
Elevator Shaft, 114 Stevens Avenue, Portland, ME 
 
Structural Integrity Job Number:  17-0139 

 
Dear Mr. Bourassa, 
 
This letter is to confirm that a representative of Structural Integrity has visited the above referenced site to 
observe the concrete work and wood framing for the new structural modifications at the above-mentioned 
location.  
 
Based on our observations, instructions to the contractor, and provided photographs of the completed items, 
we are of the opinion that work has been completed in substantial conformance to the construction documents. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call with any questions or if I can be of further assistance.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
______________________ 
 
Aaron C. Jones, P.E., SECB, LEED AP 
President 
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